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Week ending: Friday 18th September 2020 

Award Winners this week: 

5.1 Abeeha & Keziah 

5.2 Ella & Amelie 

Roald Dahl day was a success again 

this year. The  children had a wonder-

ful time dressing up, having stories 

read to them and eating doughnuts. 

Thanks again for your donations 

which will go to the Roald Dahl's Mar-

vellous Children's Charity. 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter, where you will be able to find out 

about our learning in Year 5, share our achievements and get information 

about forthcoming events.  We hope you enjoy reading it. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended Winterbourne Expects this week.  

Homework set this week: 

Google classroom  

Spellings week 3 

Maths place value worksheet 

My Maths 

Purple Mash 

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

Next week, we are going to focus our learning 

on the following: 

Writing: Analysing and writing a setting descrip-

tion 

Reading: identifying literary devices  

Maths :  Comparing and rounding whole numbers 

and Estimating. 

Topic:  History-  identify how life changed for people 

during WW1 

Attendance                                               

Our target as a school is 97%  or over 


